
POLICY 406 - TOBACCO-FREE AND VAPE-FREE WORKPLACE 
 
  
Johnson County Government is committed to providing a healthy work environment.  Thus, it is 
the policy of Johnson County Government to prohibit the use of tobacco products, electronic 
cigarettes, and similar devices inside any County building or vehicle, within a ten-foot radius of 
any doorway, window, or air intake leading into a County building, and in other areas designated 
by the County Manager, which will include all areas required by law to be smoke-free.  For 
purposes of this policy, a County building or vehicle includes those owned, leased, or being 
used by the County for the conduct of County business including personal vehicles being used 
for County business purposes to transport employees or individuals receiving County services. 
  
Effective 05.01.2021, Resolution No. 014-21 


